Memo

To:
Munster Town Council


From:
Chief of Police Stephen Scheckel
Date:
October 16, 2024
Re:
Humane Indiana Contract Renewal
In September 2022, the Town of Munster entered into an agreement with Humane Indiana to assist the Police Department with stray animals.  The partnership benefited the department and town by cutting down on the time our Community Service Officer, as well as Patrol Officers, had to deal with stray animals.  Costs were invoiced per impound.  The contract was for two (2) years and is currently up for renewal.  

The new contract is the same as 2022 except for an increase for intake fees from $100.00 to $125.00 per animal and an increase from $40.00 to $50.00 for cats in the TNR program.

Recommendation

By motion and voice vote, authorize the Police Department and the Town of Munster to renew the contract with Humane Indiana.
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